
January 20, 2017 – Jim Nordone 
 
Good Morning Betsy, 
 
As you know, we are in a period of transition with regard to the Student Success Pathway. Following are 
recent happenings for both the SSP and other Title III-related initiatives: 
 

 Accepted resignation from Brandi Brannon, Student Success Pathway Director (effective date – 
January 12, 2017) 

 Hired new Student Success Pathway Director, Criquett Lehman (transition target date February 
1, 2017) 

 Created new Striving to End Probation Status (STEPS) program to outreach to VC students 
wishing to get off of financial aid probation. Implementation commenced Spring Semester 2017 

 Deployed several Peer Mentors to assist with final registration for purposes of recruiting 
mentees 

 Registered Sjohonton Fanner and Kelly Peterson to attend upcoming workshop focusing on 
Academic Advising 

 Submitted Title III Strengthening Institutions Program Annual Report on January 11, 2017 
(deadline is January 31, 2017) 

 
 
Hope this helps. 
 
Jim 
 


